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Abstract—This project, led by LSU and based also at UNO and ULL, is developing

new techniques to perform early detection of abnormal performance in airplanes and to

reconfigure the flight control systems accordingly. It is expected that the results will

enhance the safety of the commercial fleet.

When: Thursday, 24 February 2005, 12:00 - 13:00
Where: TBA
Info: http://www.ece.lsu.edu/seminar
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